Town Council Workshop

August 6, 2012

Meeting Outline

· Welcome from Town Council Chairman Sara Lennon 

• Introduction


Town Councilor James Walsh

• Public Comment

• Review of information


1.
Survey of Short Term Rental activity in Cape Elizabeth


2.
Sample regulations in other communities


3.
Recognize public correspondence/comments/staff comments


4.
Review draft amendments

• Define the  problem

The Town Council should come to consensus on “what is the problem.”

• Policy Questions


Please answer yes or no to the following questions:

1.
Is it time for the Town Council to respond to the citizen request to review short term rentals made in September, 2011?
2.
If yes to 1, do you want to make ordinance changes in how short term rentals are regulated?

3.
If yes to 2, do you want to:


a.  change the classification of short term rentals from single family to something else (Zoning Ordinance amendment)?


b.  review standards for noise, rowdy behavior (Nuisance Ordinance)?

4.
If yes to 3a, do you want to ban short term rentals in residential zones?

5.
If no to 4, do you want to require that short term rentals obtain a permit?

6.
Do you want to refer the Nuisance Ordinance to the Ordinance Committee?

7.
If yes to 5, then discuss the draft amendments.
